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Raleigh Alumni Chapter

Formal Meeting Minutes
June 8, 2014 
“Remaining Loyal to the Bond” 

Ritualistic Opening- The chapter meeting was called to order by Polemarch Christopher Young, Esq. at 4pm.  A motion was made and approved to suspend the ritualistic opening.

Polemarch's Remarks - Brother Polemarch thanked the brothers for their support during his first term in office.  

Visiting Brothers- None

Keeper of Records Report- Brother Hyman presented, stated minutes are included in the Brothers Only section of the chapter website.  Minutes accepted. Correspondence Read.  
 
Keeper of Exchequers Report- Notice for information only.  Exchequer report included details of each account and presented by Keeper of Exchequer Brother Brandon Gardner

Old Business
Church Visitation-Brother Polemarch presented.  Had a great time at Rush Metropolotian Church. 
Kappa/Delta Business Expo-Brother Mark Conner presented that the Expo went very well.  Over 60 in attendence and 4 different, sessions.  Received almost all "5's" on performance survey, received one 4 because that person wanted it longer.  Fish fry afterwards went well.  Proceeds donated to the chapter.

New Business-
Kappa Luau - Will be held 6/28/14.  More information given via KCTF.

Undergraduate Chapters
a. Shaw University, Delta Gamma- Brother Upshore stated he had a great time during ULI and that they are on Summer Break.
b. Saint Augustine’s University, Gamma Omicron- The school is on summer break. Will have a planner session for the next fraternal year on July 26th.  Inviting other local UG chapters to join them.
c. NC State University, Kappa Xi –They will have a retreat/planning session soon, they may join GO on 7/26/14.  They want to discuss ideas with RAC leadership for the upcoming fraternal year.


Committee Reports
Citizen of the Year-Mr. Michael Phillips was in attendance at Rush Metropolotian,  He was excited to receive the award.
Adapt-A-Highway - was held 6/7/14.  We have forfilled our obligation with the City.
By Laws-Brother Ken Moore asked if there were questions regarding the proposed changes, there were none.


Kappa Charitable Trust Fund, Inc.
Report made by Brother Sam Rouse

For the Good of Kappa.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Brother Stewart Rouse received his second Master's Degree
Brother Johnny Taylor received his Master's Degree


Officers for the 2014-15 Fraternal Year sworn in.

    
 MEETING ADJOURNED AT 4:45pm
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